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MetroPlusHealth is proud to announce an end of year bonus payment for our 

providers in assisting members to obtain their key wellness tests/visits. 

This incentive is separate from MetroPlusHealth’s Pay for Performance (P4P) Program. 

MetroPlusHealth is offering an additional bonus payment opportunity to providers that perform the 

following activities to close quality gaps. The services must be completed between November 15, 2022 

and December 31, 2022: 

Incentive Measure Incentive Activity Award 

Amount 

Breast Cancer Screening Member must have a mammogram $50 

Chlamydia Screening Member must receive chlamydia testing $50 

Kidney Evaluation for 
individuals with diabetes  

Member must have an eGFR (via a basic or 
comprehensive metabolic panel) and urine 
microalbumin/creatinine ratio 

$25 

Well Baby Visits between 
15 and 30 months 

Member must have a well visit $50 

 

Eligibility Requirements: The 2022 MetroPlus Pay for Performance (P4P) Program eligibility 

requirements do not apply to this incentive. The following must be met to qualify for this incentive: 

• Network provider assigned to members that are included in each eligible measure population. 

• Network providers worked with MetroPlus to furnish medical records for quality improvement 

projects. 

• Members must be enrolled in Medicaid, CHP, HARP, HIVSNP or EP and eligible for the incentive 

measures based on NCQA® specifications. 

 

Contact your Quality Coordinator: To obtain your list of eligible members included in the incentive 

measures, or email QMOPHEDIS4@metroplus.org. Please provide the following information to ensure 

timely receipt of the list: 

• Primary Contact Name, Telephone Number and Email Address 

• TIN 

• Practice Address 

• Associated PCPs and their NPIs 

 

Incentive Payment: Providers will be paid at the TIN level and will receive a single incentive payment 

that multiplies the award amount by the number of eligible members that received one of the services 

between November 15, 2022 through December 31, 2022. All claims and supplemental data must be 

received by March 31, 2023. 

DISCLAIMER: Funding to providers under this incentive is separate from, and not subject to, existing contracts between a provider and MetroPlus 
Health Plan (MetroPlusHealth), including the network participation agreement between MetroPlusHealth and the provider. Because payment under the 
incentive is separate from payment pursuant to the provider contract, payment under the incentive is within MetroPlusHealth’s sole discretion and may 

be withdrawn or discontinued or capped at any time for any reason, including loss of available state funding. To participate in the incentive, a provider 
must possess a valid, unencumbered license and be in good standing with all applicable government agencies, including those charged with evaluating 
possible fraud, waste and abuse. To participate in this incentive, providers must provide data and medical records for MetroPlusHealth HEDIS 

supplemental data and hybrid medical record collection. 
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